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Dear Panel.,

As a disabled senior I write to you to provide simple comments on your learned and objective
research and review of the Site C dam project, and I hope very sincerely that my words will
have meaning to you.

I am just an average BC person, and have lived here since 1983. I love BC and I love living
here. It has long become my very treasured home. I have a rare progressive mobility illness
which ends a spectacular career. I was one of Canada's first female jet pilots. I am a rational
and logical person. I have followed the Site C project very keenly because I know this will
have a lasting affect on the people of BC and even our Canadian identity and economy.

I have read the major reports, recommendations, findings and listened to hours of opinions
and 1deas from both sides of the controversy. I cannot, find in my mind or heart any reason
to continue with this incredibly costly venture that poses no real or quantifiable benefits to
British Columbia or her people.

As a low income senior, I am hopeful your final review findings will suggest clearly that this
project, NOT go forward and be curtailed immediately before any further funds are spent.
We simply cannot afford this huge boondogle of a project and we certainly cannot afford the
consequences in terms of financial rates to be absorbed by the populace.

Ann Moxle
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